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MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL 

18th November 2016 

 

Dear parents, carers and families 

This week we have been undertaking lesson observations / learning walks across 

Education.  As ever I am blown away by the hard work, expertise and commitment shown 

by all of the staff in their dedication to improve independence, life skills and quality of 

education for all of our students.  The progress that all students have made since the start 

of this academic year is shining through.  On these lesson observations we have been so 

pleased to observe the communication skills that our students are developing and their 

tolerance of each other.  There have been real quality engagements on display with students 

supporting each other, sharing resources and working together. 

This week our school focus has been ‘National Anti-bullying week’. I joined Upper School 

for their assembly in celebrating the work that they had been undertaking.  The students 

showed an array of work pitched perfectly in their understanding and a celebration of 

friendship. 

Date for your diary. 

See attached invitation.  Please do join us for a Christmas celebration with music, readings 

and carols on Friday 09 December.  

To finish on this week’s quote: 

‘Whatever you hold in your mind on a consistent basis is exactly what you will experience in 

your life’ 

Towards a bright future 

Best wishes 

 

Angela O’Rourke 
Principal 
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